

Professor Pierre MUTZENHARDT President of the University of Lorraine

To

Professor Chunnian ZENG Vice President of the Wuhan University of Technology

122, Luoshi Road, Wuhan, Hubei, 430070, P.R.China,

Dear Professor,

I have the great pleasure of inviting you and your colleagues to visit our university from November 28th to December 2nd 2016 to attend the Confucius Institute Board meeting.

My invitation will also be extended to the following members of the delegation from Wuhan University of Technology (WUT):

Mme. Hongmei HUANG, Director of International Office Mr. Wenping GAN, Director of the Faculty of Foreign Languages Mr. Li Ll, Deputy Director of International Office

We will take charge of booking the hotel rooms for the delegation.

I look forward to meeting you soon in our university.

Sincerely yours,

Pierre MUTZENHARDT